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The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
	——
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES







memorandum
	TO:
	File - D.P.U. 15‑123 

	FROM:
	Sarah Bresolin, Hearing Officer

	RE:
	Docket Closure

	DATE:
	January 15, 2016

	CC:
	Mark D. Marini, Secretary


	
On August 19, 2015, NSTAR Electric Company and Western Massachusetts Electric Company d/b/a Eversource Energy (“Company”), filed with the Department of Public Utilities (“Department”) a petition for approval of its Grid Modernization Plan (“GMP”).  The Department docketed this matter as both D.P.U. 15‑122 and D.P.U. 15-123.
[bookmark: _GoBack]With this memorandum, the Department closes docket D.P.U. 15‑123.  The Department will investigate the Company’s GMP in D.P.U. 15‑122.  
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